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April 3, 2018

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Subject: Docket #16-448 Finalized Tariff Resubmission

Abenaki Water Company (AWC) is submitting to you the revised finalized Tariff Agreement for the
above-referenced docket, per the settlement agreement.

The original and two (2) copies have been mailed to you at the address above.

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact me at 603-293-8580.

Sincerely,

SW%uJcIl PfINlDUN:E&L
Pauline M. Doucette
Office Manager
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